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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

SPECIAL WINDOW FOR RE-LODGEMENT OF TRANSFER REQUEST OF 

PHYSICAL SHARES 

Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-PoD/P/CIR/2025/97, dated July 02, 

2025, the Company is offering a one-time special window for physical shareholders to submit re-

lodgment requests for the transfer of shares. The special window is open from July 07, 2025 to 

January 06, 2026 and is applicable to cases where original share transfer requests were lodged 

prior to April 01, 2019 and were returned/unattended or rejected due to deficiencies in 

documentation, process or any other reason. The shares re-lodged for transfer will be processed 

only in dematerialized form during this window. Eligible shareholders may submit their transfer 

requests along with the requisite documents to the Company’s Registrar & Share Transfer Agent 

(RTA) at the following address: 

 

Beetal Financial and Computer Services (P) Ltd. 

Beetal House, 3rd Floor, 99 Madangir, 

Behind LSC, Near Dada Harsukhdas Mandir, 

New Delhi – 110062, India. 

Email: beetalrta@gmail.com 

Phone: 011-29961281 

The shareholders holding shares in physical form are requested to update their KYC and convert 

their physical share certificates to dematerialized (electronic) form. The shareholders are also 

requested to claim their unclaimed dividends, if any. If not claimed within seven years, both 

unclaimed dividend and corresponding shares will be transferred to the Investor Education and 

Protection Fund Authority (IEPFA) as per regulatory norms. 

 

 

Place: Noida 

Date: 26.08.2025 

For APOLLO PIPES LIMITED 

                                       S/d 

Gourab Kumar Nayak 

Company Secretary 
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